MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY

MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

February 14 2023
The February monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:33 p.m. on February 14th by Judy Fisher.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members Judy Fisher, John Spies and Glen Horr, Center Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda Timmons and Coordinator Becky Barkley.  Margaret Gordon and Steve Davison were absent.  
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes.
The minutes from the MCSWA January meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the minutes.
The January financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Financials were approved by Glenn Horr.
Chair Judy Fisher reported that our plastic bin has been repaired and now in operating condition.  
The Cardboard bin tarp and rachets still need repaired.  
Glenn Horr and JR Timmons will look into repair of the Aluminum bin.   

The Catwalk traction will be completed in the late spring/early summer.
A Center Clean Up date was scheduled for April 4th.
John Spies moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:04pm  
